
Stephen Pettus II 
Executive Director/Valor Elite Youth Enrichment Foundation
 6960 North 5th Street #1112 
North Las Vegas, NV 89084 
Valorelite21@gmail.com
 (702) 673-2931
 May 10, 2024

Dear Valued Supporter, 
Subject: Urgent Appeal for Support in Creating A Groundbreaking Docuseries to Combat Missing Children and Teens of Color I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits.
 We, at Valor Elite Youth Enrichment Foundation under the auspices of Shield of Valor Executive Protection, through our dedicated education department and trafficking prevention program, are reaching out to you with a matter of utmost importance that demands our collective attention and action.
 Our mission is to protect the vulnerable, and we have identified a pressing issue that requires immediate intervention. We are embarking on a groundbreaking initiative – a 6-part docuseries for television that will shed light on the TOP 10 worst US cities for missing children and teens of color, who often go unnoticed and unsearched for.
 To bring this ambitious project to fruition, we need the support of compassionate individuals like you. Our goal is to secure approximately 3700 donors willing to contribute $65 each. This funding will enable us to produce a powerful docuseries that not only raises awareness but also instigates change. 
Valor Elite Youth Enrichment Foundation is proud to collaborate with our esteemed media partner, Hollis Media Group, in this endeavor. Together, we aim to provide comprehensive solutions. The docuseries will be complemented by 4 weeks of prevention training, impactful Public Service Announcements (PSAs), and essential group therapy sessions in all 10 cities highlighted.
 It's disheartening to acknowledge that there is a critical lack of law enforcement resources in these cities to combat the alarming epidemic of missing children and teens. This is where private citizens, like yourself, become a winning solution. By supporting our cause, you become an integral part of the solution, helping us to bridge the gap and ensure that missing cases are not overlooked. 
Your contribution will help reunite families and put an end to the heinous practice of organ harvesting. 
Your generosity will not only make a tangible difference but will also be a testament to the power of collective action. Together, we can bring about positive change and create a safer, more compassionate world for all. We urge you to join us in this crucial endeavor by making a donation today. Visit our website at www.shieldofvalorep.com or contact us directly at valorelite21@gmail.com to contribute to this life-changing initiative. Together, let us stand as a shield of protection for those who need it the most. Thank you for your consideration and support.
Sincerely,
Stephen Pettus II
Executive Director
Valor Elite Youth Enrichment Foundation
